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Industrial & Occupational Impact Resistant Lenses 
 

The Policy Issue 

A 2012 study reports that on average 2% of Canadians have had an eye injury serious enough to 

require medical attention in the past year, and that about 35% of these injuries will happen at work.   

This means that approximately 700 Canadians sustain a serious eye injury at work each day, with 

approximately a quarter of these serious enough to require time off work. 

 

This policy applies to eye and face protectors used in all occupational and educational operations or 

processes involving hazards to the eyes or face. Typical hazards include flying objects and particles, 

splashing liquids, molten metal, and ultraviolet, visible, and infrared radiation. Protective measures 

surrounding X-rays, gamma rays, high-energy particulate radiation, radioactive materials, lasers, or 

masers are not included in this policy. 

Clinical Evidence 

The Canadian Association of Optometrists (CAO) accepted the recommendations made by the (CSA) 

Z94.3-15 Eye and face protectors, 2015 – with respect to eye and face protectors used in industrial, 

occupational and educational operations. CSA has determined that glass lenses of all types do not 

meet the minimum standards for impact resistance in these settings. (CSA) Z94.3.1-16 (Canadian 

Standards Association, 2016) provides additional information on the selection, use and care of 

protective eyewear.  

 

Policy Position 

The Canadian Association of Optometrists supports in principle the prescribing of impact resistant 

lenses in all cases except those where such lenses will not fulfill the visual requirements of the 

particular patient. 

 

The Canadian Association of Optometrists recommends that impact resistant lenses dispensed by 

optometrists for use in occupational operations should comply with the CSA Z94.3 -15 (R2015) – “Eye 

and Face Protectors” standard.  
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